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Dear IPCN Panel,

The development of the Flyer’s Creek Industrial Wind Complex is a feckless
development to achieve nothing beyond subsidising foreign governments.

It will not recoup the CO2 produced in its manufacture.

It will add to the instability of the electrical grid.

It will impact adversely on the health of the community by infrasound production.

With the blade length enlarged the terminal tip speed will increase beyond 400km

per hour and automatically increase the infrasound pulse wave pressure.

I refer you to the recent conference in Canada where numerous papers were
presented detailing the adverse effects of Infrasound.

This research is supported by the United Nations which has spoken frequently
about the effects of industrial infrasound and human health.

This is an inappropriate development and you must reject it.

I refer you to my earlier submission on the inadvisability of this gross development.
Sincerely
Dr. Alan C Watts OAM





